
CITY OF HANCOCK 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 

 

The City of Hancock will hold a Public Hearing at 7:30 p.m., Wednesday, November 18, 
2015 at City Hall, 399 Quincy Street, Hancock, Michigan on a proposed new grant 
application and to close out an existing MSHDA grant. 
 
The purpose of the hearing is to receive public input on the submission of a grant 
application to the Michigan State Housing Development Authority (MSHDA).  The City 
of Hancock intends to apply for an $188,000 Rental Rehabilitation Grant through the 
Michigan State Housing Development Authority.  The proposed project would provide 
assistance to approximately 4 existing apartments in underutilized space above 
commercial space at 101 Quincy Street, Hancock, Michigan. 
 
Public input is requested on the completion of a Rental Rehabilitation Grant #MSC 2012-
0567-HO through the Michigan State Housing Development Authority for the creation of 
2 new apartments in vacant space and rehabbing 7 existing apartments located above 
commercial areas in downtown Hancock in the amount of $346,000, including 234 
Quincy Street, 308 Quincy Street and 326 Quincy Street. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Glenn Anderson 
City Manager 

 

 


